
 

Notice of Board of Directors Workshop 

April 15, 2024 

Elks Lodge 

5:30 to 8:00 PM 

 

 

As required by state statutes, this is notice that KLHOA board of directors will be assembled for the 

purpose to conduct a planning session. No official business will be conducted at this meeting. This is not 

a community town hall. 

 

Purpose of workshop is to plan for 2024 year and advocate for full  participation of the board in standing 

committees of our KLHOA. 

 

There will be open discussion among the board directors as needed to discuss focus of each committee 

as outlined in the distributed standing committee document;  goal is to engage  new directors and 

provide orientation of the internal committees and policies that make up our KLHOA organization. Chair 

assignments have been assigned and based on board experience to provide necessary leadership to be 

effective and achieve operational goals both short and long term. This meeting is designed to help 

identify and support committee goals as set forth by committee chairs and officers of the board.  

 

Workshops provide an opportunity for open communication to plan for business meetings and 

streamline discussion, so board of director meetings run efficiently and effectively. 

 

We will be posting committee information including committee description, members and contact 

information to the website after April 15.  

 

 


